Subject: ROSH HASHANNAH DFA SUPPLEMENT 2014

Dear All,
Hope you had a great Rosh Hashannah.

As those of you who were in Shul with me will attest,
it was a very special 3 days in Shul with our imported
Community of Nachi and 4 families from Johannesburg.

The atmosphere was really something to experience and
the running around of little children through the Shul once
more was absolute breath of fresh air and new life.

As usual we had a supplement in the local Newspaper
which was prepared before but published on 1st day
Rosh Hashannah.

Enclosed is the electronic version which | hope you will
all enjoy reading.

Please note that courtesy of Geraldine Auerbuch and Eli
Rabinowitz we now have a website devoted to the Kimberley
Community which you will find at
http://kehilalinks.jewishgen.org/kimberley/Home.html

My thanks to both of you for your efforts in this regard.

The site is growing and under construction and if anyone
has anything to contribute please do so.

If you would like to contact Geraldine, you can do so at

T: 020 8907 1905 M: 07971 818 262
geraldine.auerbach@gmail.com

As you all know, we have also finished construction of the
wall around the Cemetery.



My thanks to Arnold Rauff for
seeing this project through and also to those who contributed
financially.

It is significant to note that of the Advertisers in our
supplement, only one came from a Jewish Enterprise.
The other Advertisers included local Government and
Christian and Muslim Businesses which | think says

a lot for inter — faith relationships in our City.

| wish you all well over the Fast and appeal to those in
Kimberley to attend on Kol Nidrei night and throughout
Saturday.

We have no spares.

We have a great team coming down to do the services.

We ourselves have the capacity to make it meaningful.

For those of you who have mislaid your Yiskor Forms, please
find another attached.

Please e-mail them or fax them back to me completed by
Thursday 2 October 2014.

For those of you who wish to make a donation in honour of
your departed relatives, the Bank Account details are on the form.

Kind regards Barney Horwitz



